NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY SILCHAR
dffiF HHTT / ACADEMIC SECTION

I / NOTICE

Acad-10/ Date : 26.08.2021

The 2" year PG students (M.Tech., M.Sc, MBA) are hereby allowed to report
to the Institute campus from 06™ Sept 2021 onwards observing all the Covid protocols.
The students should send the details mentioning their Name, Registration No.,
Department, Contact No., Email ID and the date of arrival in the campus to the
respective Head of the Department. The Head of the Department should compile the
department wise report & send the compiled list to the Dean SW for further processing.

Students should send the information to the respective Head of the Department through
email by 31.08.2021. All HoD's are requested to send the compiled list to the Dean SW

by 02.09.2021. Students are to plan their journey after getting confirmation from the
Dean SW.

Dean (AcademicQ]

Copy forwarded for kind information / necessary action to :
1) Director, NIT Silchar for his kind information

2) Dean SW

3) All HoD's

4) Dr. Ripon Patgiri, Asstt. Prof, CSE Deptt. with a request to upload the notice in the
Institute Website



